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Hello 
Despite the current school closures, we are still 
organising and planning for your child to start with 
us here at Ballasalla Primary School, and we are 
here to support you in any way we can. This leaflet 
aims to provide an introduction into life at 
Ballasalla Primary school and includes initial 
information which we hope you will find useful. 
Should you have any further questions, we will be 
happy to discuss these with you. Please get in 
touch by emailing BallasallaEnquiries@sch.im.  Our 
aim is to ensure that you and your child's 
experience of starting school is a happy and 
rewarding one. 
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